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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As you may be aware, the National Education Union has announced further industrial action for Thursday 

27th April and Tuesday 2nd May. This will mean that we are unfortunately not able to open to all year 

groups on these days. Given the proximity to summer exams, we will once again prioritise Year 11 and 

Sixth Form. We are able to open to Year 7 on Thursday 27th April, and will offer provision for vulnerable 

children and children of critical workers on both days. Below is a more detailed outline on our provision for 

both days. 

 

Thursday 27th April 

 

We will be open to Years 7, 11, 12 and 13 and vulnerable/critical worker children. Years 11, 12 and 13 will 

follow their normal timetable and should attend school in their full school uniform. 

 

We are able to open to Year 7 as Life Ready Day is planned for this day, as per the school calendar, and 

we have an external theatre company and speaker coming in to work with the students. Year 7 should 

attend school in their PE kit, wearing their school blazer. 

 

For Years 8, 9 and 10, we will set Life Ready Day tasks via the school website for students to complete at 

home. 

 

Tuesday 2nd May 

 

We will be open for Years 11, 12, 13 and vulnerable/critical worker children. Year 11, 12 and 13 will follow 

their normal timetable and should attend school in their full school uniform.  

 

For Years 7, 8, 9 and 10, we will set work for the day via the school website for students to complete at 

home. 

 

If you wish for your child to make use of the vulnerable child/critical worker provision on either day, please 

complete the microsoft form here by the end of Tuesday 25th April. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 
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May bank holidays  

 

A reminder please that there are two bank holidays during this half term, with the additional bank holiday 

for the King’s Coronation; the school will be closed on Monday 1 May and Monday 8 May  

 

Best wishes 
 

 
Tom Beveridge 

Headteacher  

  


